
 

 

Diagram of the Getty Pan Am #19A Location  

The original tank sat in the northeast corner of the pad. UGC is re-configuring the well pad because 

impacts were found in the soil during a flowline repair performed in spring 2022. The tank and flowline 

needed to be moved to the northwest corner of the pad because UGC will be sampling the soil where 

the original flowline was laid on a quarterly basis. The new pad layout is depicted by the white and 

orange polygons, and the red line.  


